Docket No. CC-2019-OGR-01-002

From: Joey Ishida

To: Kourtney Romine

Subject: Fwd: ldaho department of lands. Snake River Oil &Gas. AMI
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 07:21:13 AM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: joeyandbrenda@hotmail.com

Date: January 28, 2020 at 7:45:15 PM MST

To: Kromine@idl.idaho.gov

Cc: mick Thomas

Subject: Idaho department of lands. Snake River Oil &Gas. AMI

Ms. Romine,

My family lives in Payette County about 3 miles from the Barlow well site with
the future gas pipeline coming within 200 feet of our house.

We continue to be concerned with several things that come with the oil and gas
industry. We live in Fruitland, Idaho for it’s clean environment and quality of
life.

Our main concerns:

1. The threat to our water.

The drilling process passes through our water tables with the possibility of leaks
contaminating our water sources. Wells have been drilled next to the Payette river
and in the flood plains. Future pipelines will crisscross the river upstream from
the city of Fruitland’s main water source. Area’s down stream would be polluted
by possible pipeline leaks. The idea of injecting drilling toxic waste back into our
wells is unacceptable.

2. The pollution of our air and land.

3. Our property values. It is unknown what effect industry will have on our real
estate values.

We already have standards established. Please don’t allow our regulations to be
changed for industry benefits. Think safety first.

Joey and Brenda Ishida

Sent from my iPhone
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